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Forthcoming Forthcoming Forthcoming Forthcoming 

EventsEventsEventsEvents    
 

Wednesday 16th JanuaryWednesday 16th JanuaryWednesday 16th JanuaryWednesday 16th January----    

Y5BT Photography project    

KS2 Prayer Praise 

 

Tuesday 22nd JanuaryTuesday 22nd JanuaryTuesday 22nd JanuaryTuesday 22nd January----    

Y5K Photography project 

Archery assembly (Y2-6) 

 

Monday 28th JanuaryMonday 28th JanuaryMonday 28th JanuaryMonday 28th January----    

Sacrament meeting (3pm) 

 

****************************************************************************************    

Please note:Please note:Please note:Please note:    
    

The deadline for 

applying for a  

September place in 

our Reception has 

now passed. If you, 

or anyone you know 

has still not applied 

and needs a place, 

please contact the 

office or the Town 

Hall  

immediately. 

    
 

16th January 

 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers 
Welcome Back! 
This is the first newsletter of the new year.  We hope that you had a fantastic 
break and that you all have a wonderful 2019.  The term is already busy and 
there are lots of events planned for your children to enjoy over the coming 
weeks. 
 
Cold Weather 
As the weather turns colder, please can we ask that all children come to school 
wrapped up warmly.  Please ensure that all coats and belongings are clearly  
labelled as this makes it much easier to return misplaced items. 
 
Dinner Money 
A reminder that school dinners cost £2.10 per day (£10.50 per week).  Please 
make payment the week before dinners are to be taken.  Any arrears must be 
paid or we will ask children to be provided with a packed lunch. 
 
Growth Mindset Day 
The Junior children took part in a fantastic day of events which was organised 
by Miss Kneale.  They carried out activities in class and also had sessions on 
fencing and yoga in the halls!  It was a brilliant day and taught them that they 
can overcome any challenges that they face if they have a positive attitude. 
 
Safeguarding 
Please refer to the letter sent out today regarding safeguarding routines in 
school.  We aim to keep your children safe at all times and ask for your  
co-operation with the issues raised.  Many thanks. 
 
Sacrament Meeting 
Advance notice that our next Sacrament meeting will be held on Monday 28th 
January at 3pm in the Junior Hall.  Please ensure that you are able to attend 
with your child in order to complete the preparation materials. 
 
After School Clubs 
The children have been given information of various clubs that are on offer  
after school.  If they wish to take part, they must bring their signed forms back 
as soon as possible to give them the best chance of being selected.  Please  
ensure that children have all the kit they require for the club and that it is 
clearly labelled and brought in with them when they arrive for school at 8.55am. 
 
Mobile Phones 
Many children (especially in Y6) have received mobile phones for Christmas.  
Please can we remind parents that we ask for these to be given to the teacher 
at the start of the school day.  They will be returned at the end of the day.  
Children should not have phones during the school day and we take no  
responsibility for any that are lost, damaged or stolen. 
 
 
 

‘I have come so that they may have life and have it to the full’ 


